	
	North 

Lincoln Park’s 

Neighborhood Newsletter
 


	October 2007               Volume 18      
	Number 10

	

	Evolve Gallery Opening

Evolve Property Management presents “Kindred Spirits” featuring works by Marcel Taylor, October 6 – November 24 at the Evolve Urban Arts Gallery @ Pierce School Lofts, 1375 Maryland Ave. Taylor formulates compositions of rich color palettes and texture. As the artist embraces artistic canons of his ancestors, the work often exhibits traditional artistic sensibilities such as pattern, symmetry, and symbolism. With vibrancy and texture, Taylor creates imagery of universal appreciation influenced by ancient aesthetics.
A free opening reception with a tasting menu will be held from 4-7 p.m. on Saturday, October 13. 
Hours at the gallery are 1-4 p.m., Monday through Friday. The exhibit is free and the public is welcome. To learn more about this month’s featured artist or to become a featured artist, visit www.evolve LLC.com and click on “Urban Arts Project,” or call 359-RENT x205. 
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	The Capitol Hill Restoration Society (CHRS) Presents…

the Preservation Café series, a free forum with topics of interest to the greater Capitol Hill community. 
The Eastern Market will be the topic October 17, from 6:30-7:15 p.m., at Eastern Market’s Market 5 Gallery, 7th & North Carolina Ave. SE. Tina Roach, an architect at Quinn Evans, the firm restoring the Market, will explain how the its historic fabric is being stabilized and protected, and outline plans for its restoration.
The event is free and the public is encouraged to attend.
… and Historic Rowhouse Walking Tour
Many of the rowhouses in North Lincoln Park are over 100 years old, and were built by well known architects and developers. The CHRS is hosting a series of free walking tours through our neighborhood. Participants will learn about the architectural styles and building materials of their homes, who built them, and when.
The first of these will begin in the triangle between the 1400 blocks of North Carolina Ave and Constitution Ave NE on October 20 and will focus on homes within a block or two of that location, including the 200 blocks of 14th St and 14th Pl, the 1400 blocks of C St. and Ames Pl., and the 100 block of 15th St. The walk will begin at 3 p.m., rain or shine. Refreshments will be served.
For more information, call 543-3512 or email elizabeth_knits@ yahoo.com with “CHRS Tour” as the subject.
	COMMUNITY CALENDAR

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Oct. 2), 7:30 p.m., Lane Mem-orial CME Church, corner of 14th and C St. NE. All are welcome! 

· Walk to School Day, Wed. Oct. 3, 7:30 a.m., Lincoln Park. See article.
· PSA 103 meeting, second Wed. (Oct. 10), 7 p.m., Miner ES, 601 15th St. NE.

· Capitol Hill Village Launch, Sat., Oct. 6, 3-5 p.m., Friendship House, 600 block South Carolina Ave. SE. See article.
· ANC 6A meeting, second Thurs. (Oct. 11), 7 p.m., Miner ES. For more info, visit www.anc6a.org.
· Renovators House Tour, Sat., Oct. 13, 10 a.m.-5 p.m. See article.
· Preservation Café, presented by Capitol Hill Restoration Society, Wed. Oct. 17, 6:30-7:15 p.m., Market 5 Gallery, 7th & N. Carolina Ave. SE. See article.
· Historic Rowhouse Tour, presented by Capitol Hill Restoration Society, Sat. Oct. 20, 3 p.m., triangle park on 1400 blocks of North Carolina Ave & Const. Ave. NE. See article.
· Watkins ES Rummage Sale, Sat., Oct. 27, 9 a.m.-1 p.m, 420 12th Street, SE. See article.
· NLPNA won’t meet in November
· The Buzz is available at www. anc6a.org/publications.html.

· The Buzz editorial staff can be reached at 543-3512 or elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com (put “Buzz” in the subject line). 

	Renovator’s House Tour

The Seventh Annual Renovator’s House Tour comes to Capitol Hill on Saturday, October 13, from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Designed for the modern homeowner, this walking tour showcases a wide variety of homes and styles, from a 500-square-foot workman’s cottage built in 1910 to a gorgeous four-square house boasting 48 windows. Other features this year include the home of acclaimed actor Robert Prosky and the unique apartment space at the corner of 7th St. and North Carolina Ave. above Port City Java. The emphasis is on clever solutions to everyday problems and how to create the house of your dreams on a real-life budget. 
Most import, 100 percent of the proceeds provide critically needed funds for the Capitol Hill Cluster School, a unique DC public school celebrating its 20th anniversary.

Visit www.renovatorshousetour. org for more information or to purchase tickets for $25 each. Tickets are also on sale at Frager's Hardware, Trover Books and Randolph Cree Salon. Get your walking shoes on — we’ll see you then!
Buy Entertainment Books Now
The 2008 Entertainment books cost $25 and NLPNA gets to keep $5 from every book sold. 

When you use the coupons for $20 off at Safeway, you’ve practically paid for the book. You can also get two-for-one savings at restaurants on Capitol Hill including America Union Station, Café Berlin, Thunder Grill, Capitol Lounge, and White Tiger. Maybe 50 percent off pizza at Armand’s is more to your liking. There are also coupons to save 50 percent on DC United and Washington Mystics tickets.
Last year, the NLPNA raised over $200. All the money goes to support NLPNA activities including The Buzz. If you’d like to buy a book or help sell books, call Suzanne at 547-2477.
	Recycle, Re-use, & Have Fun Shopping!

The Montessori Program of the Capitol Hill Cluster School will hold its annual Rummage Sale at Watkins ES, 420 12th Street, SE, on Saturday, October 27, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. (rain or shine). All proceeds will go to purchase special Montessori equipment and provide funds for field trips, teacher conferences, and other projects.

The Montessori program at Watkins is a public school program but does not receive DCPS funds for its unique classroom materials. 

Donations of gently used household goods, furniture, toys, sports equipment, books, and videos will be gratefully accepted at Watkins the week of the sale.  
For more information, contact Elizabeth Pulju-Owen at 544-0213 or email susanhormuth@verizon. net. 
FREE GRAFFITI REMOVAL VOUCHER PROGRAM
District residents and business owners whose property has been defaced by graffiti can obtain a voucher to be redeemed at McCormick Paints, 15th and P Streets, NW or Duron Paints, 14th and Clifton Streets, NW.

The paint store will match the color of the paint of the property and will provide property owners with paint, primer, a brush, roller, pan, drop cloth, and graffiti scrubs free of charge.

For more information, or to receive a graffiti removal voucher, call the Citywide Call Center at 727-1000. Property owners should expect to receive the voucher within five days of making the request, and they will need to sign the voucher when they redeem it at the paint store.


THE BUZZ EDITORIAL TEAM

Elizabeth Nelson

Suzanne Wells

Jennie Allen
	Aging in Place

Capitol Hill Village, a new non-profit organization which aims to help people stay in their homes as they grow older, celebrates its launch Saturday, October 6, 3-5 p.m. at Friendship House, 600 block of South Carolina Ave. SE. For more info, call 543-1778.

Walk to School Day

Mark your calendars – the annual Walk to School Day celebration at Lincoln Park will take place on Wednesday, October 3. Students from the Capitol Hill Cluster School, Maury ES, Payne ES, Miner ES, Brent ES, Tyler ES, Capitol Hill Day School, and other Capitol Hill schools will be gathering at the park at 7:30 a.m. to join their friends and neighbors in support of physical fitness, fresh air, and creating a walkable com-munity. Local DJ Harvey Nunes will be there to shake things up. Healthy snacks, coffee, and other free giveaways will be provided!

To learn more about this international event, visit www. walktoschool.org. To volunteer, contact Marilyn Barrette, 487-5399.

Officers and Budget

At the September NLPNA meeting, officers were elected (Elizabeth Nelson, Ruth Oyen, Heather Schoell, and Gloria Junge) and a budget approved. The most notable items are $1,000 for trees and landscaping and $300 for com-munity festivals. This means that we can partner with Trees For Capitol Hill again this year. Also, funds are available if anyone wants to organize a Halloween/October-fest party for neighborhood children. To organize such an event, call 543-3512 or email elizabeth_ knits@yahoo.com with “party” as the subject.

Many thanks to our Treasurer and Finance Committee Chair (Ruth and Gloria) for developing the budget. SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1










































































































